

February 3, 2022

Mr. David W. Walker President and Chief Executive Officer Coalition to Salute America's Heroes 552 Fort Evans Road, Suite 300 Leesburg, VA 20176-3378

Dear Mr. Walker,

I am pleased to extend my congratulations to you and the employees of the Coalition to Salute America's Heroes upon receiving the Honoring Investments in Recruiting and Employing American Military Veterans (HIRE Vets) Gold Award from the United States Department of Labor's Veterans' Employment and Training Service.

This honor is a testament to your organization's commitment to hiring and retaining veterans. These brave men and women have made tremendous sacrifices to preserve the freedom of all Americans and return home as leaders who can greatly contribute to their workplaces and communities. The Coalition to Salute America's Heroes recognizes the unique abilities of our veterans and has established initiatives to ensure that they have the support they need in order to thrive. I commend you for your efforts.

Please accept my best wishes for continued success in the years to come.

Sincerely,

MARK R. WARNER

L R Wines

United States Senator